

Reference: FOI 1920213

Subject: Supporting Trans People Produced by SARI

I can confirm that the CCG does hold the information requested; please see responses below:

QUESTION	RESPONSE
Please could you provide a copy of the toolkit/guidance on supporting trans people produced by SARI charity and referenced here:	The toolkit can be found online as part of the BNSSG CCG November Governing Body papers, here: https://bnssgccg.nhs.uk/library/governing-body-paper-5-november-2019-item-64/ During the meeting, the Governing Body:
https://mobile.twitter.com/BNSSG_CCG/status/1191725455 969263617 https://mobile.twitter.com/BNSSG_CCG/status/1191726008 283664389 Please can you confirm whether or not the CCG has formally adopted this guidance, and if so what plans are in place for its implementation.	 Noted the contents of the toolkit and its aims to support better care and experiences for trans people Endorsed the toolkit and its dissemination to relevant practitioners within BNSSG Agreed that the BNSSG CCG logo can be added to the publication as a reflection of this endorsement, following some edits to the text which are being worked on currently There are some further edits and additions to be made to the document before this happens, and these will be undertaken in the coming months.
	You can read more about the Governing Body discussion on the



	Transgender Toolkit in the November minutes, here: https://bnssgccg-media.ams3.cdn.digitaloceanspaces.com/attachments/govbody_3Dec_19_item3.pdf
--	--

The information provided in this response is accurate as of 6th December 2019 and has been approved for release by Deborah El-Sayed, Director of Transformation for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire CCG.